
 

 

March 21, 2018 

11:00 A.M. 

 Welcome  
Wednesday News 

 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 

This photo was submitted by Jennifer Newton, Finance 
Department as part of the photo contest for the cover of the 

annual Village Community Development District No. 5 Audit 
Report.  To view the entire audit report for District 5 or any of 

The Village Community Development Districts, please visit 
www.DistrictGov.org. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 Paradise Recreation Center 

The Paradise Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on 
Saturday, March 31st.  

 Hibiscus Recreation Center 

The Hibiscus Recreation Center will be closed on Sunday, March 25th 
for quarterly cleaning.  

 Savannah Recreation Center 

The Savannah Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on Sunday, 
March 25th.  This closure includes the computer lab.   

 Burnsed Recreation Center 

The Burnsed Recreation Center will be closed on Sunday, March 31st for 
quarterly cleaning.  



 

 

What’s Happening in Your District... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road rejuvenation is scheduled to take place on villa roads in District 5, 
District 6 and District 11.  Door hangers and signs at the villa entries will be 
placed in all areas that will be impacted by this work.  Please check the signs 
at your villa entry for application dates, as well as changes due to unforeseen 
circumstances.   

This work is scheduled to be complete on March 27, 2018.  Please 
understand that these dates may change due to equipment issues, rain delays 
or irrigation not being turned off.  It is extremely important that you do not 
run your irrigation or do any car washing the day before, the day of and the 
day after application.  The product needs to completely soak into the asphalt 
on a dry road to be successful.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact District Property Management at (352) 753-4022.   

Day 1 – Clifford Villas, Jackson Villas, Leo Villas, Reagan Villas and 
Veterans’ Memorial Park—COMPLETE 

Day 2 – Cherry Vale Villas, Ezell Villas and Inglewood Villas 

Day 3 – Chesterfield Villas, Clayton Villas, Eagle Ridge Villas, Jasper Villas 
and Mount Vernon Villas 

Day 4 – Bellamy Villas, Cherry Hill Villas, Clifton Villas, Hialeah Villas and 
Swainwood Villas 

Day 5 – Elizabeth Villas, Heritage Villas, Stillwater Villas and Virginia Vine 
Villas 

Day 6 – Alexa Villas, Audrey Villas, Janeann Villas and Natalie Villas 

Day 7 – Carlton Villas, Hampton Villas and Richmond Villas 

Day 8 – Laurel Manor Drive and Paige Place 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Preventative maintenance is occurring on the potable water system field valves 
throughout many areas of The Villages.  Those customers serviced by Village Center 
Service Area (VCSA), Little Sumter Service Area (LSSA) and North Sumter Utilities 
(NSU) that will be impacted will be notified 24 hours in advance of a temporary 
interruption in service and will receive the following notification: 

 

THE PUBLIC DRINKING WATER MAINS IN YOUR AREA WILL BE SHUT DOWN 
TEMPORARILY FOR NEEDED MAINTENANCE 

AS A PRECAUTION, UPON RETURN OF WATER SERVICE, WE ADVISE THAT 
ALL WATER USED FOR DRINKING, MAKING ICE, AND COOKING BE 
BOILED, FOR ALL OTHER HOUSE HOLD USES THE WATER IS 
ACCEPTABLE.  A ROLLING BOIL OF ONE MINUTE IS SUFFICIENT.  AS AN 
ALTERNATIVE, BOTTLED WATER MAY BE USED. 

 

THIS "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT 
UNTIL THE MAINTENANCE TASK HAS BEEN COMPLETED AND A 
BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWS THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.  

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, YOU MAY CONTACT DEANNA SIMMONS, 
FROM THE WATER DEPARTMENT AT (352) 259-2802 (NSU WWTP). 

 

 

A notice with the addresses of the affected area along with this 
information will be left at the door of all impacted addresses.  We 
appreciate your patience and cooperation in order to maintain the 
continued integrity and safety of the District Infrastructure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update Provided by... 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did You Know?? 

Storm Water Management Workshop 
 
The video presentation and the associated questions/answers discussed at the 
breakout sessions during the Storm Water 
Management Workshops are now available on the 
homepage of www.DistrictGov.org.  You can now 
view the presentation, video, question/answers 
and Storm Water Management maps all in one 
convenient location.  If you have any questions, 
please contact District Customer Service at (352) 
753-4508. 

Village Community Development 
District No. 2 Q&A 

 

Bill Schikora, a Supervisor from Village Community Development District No. 2 is 
hosting monthly Q&A meetings designed for residents of District 2.  These 
meetings will be held on the 4th Tuesday of the month from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
at the Santiago Recreation Center on Enrique Drive.  The next meeting will be held 
on March 27, 2018.   

 

 

   ** Please note that the August session will be held on 8/28/2018 at Savannah 
Center and the October session will be held on 10/24/2018 at the Savannah Center. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by Sumter County 


